
April 21, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

 

Food Distribution:  

 

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.  

The food distribution for the week will occur on Wednesday, April 22 and Friday, April 24, 2020. The 

location of the meal distribution is the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.  

 

Closure Information:   

• We held our first virtual board meeting last night. Thank you to all staff and residents who 
participated in the virtual meeting. We are currently working on posting the meeting to the 
website. Please bear with us as we are continuing to learn how to utilize this technology.  
 

• A survey was emailed to the families of our seniors.  The survey asks for feedback on potential 
dates for prom and commencement. Please respond by April 24, 2020. 

 

 

 


